United Nations Development Programme
fraq

All Potential Bidders

29 April 2018

Subject: Notice to Bidders: IRQ-10-IT8-229-18 : Rehabilitation of General Authority of Underground
Water-Ninawa Branch, East Mosul

To: All Potential Bidders

Due to numerous requests received from hidders, the deadline of submission of bids has been extended

from 01 May 2018 till 06 May 2018.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you.

d’ier manuele Franceschetti
Head of Service Center



